
November 15, 2010 
 
Dear Health Care Provider, 
 
You are receiving this survey request from the Health and Medical Services Workgroup of the 
Maryland Commission on Autism.  The workgroup is gathering information regarding the care 
of children and adults, in the state of Maryland, diagnosed with Autism.  This short survey 
should take less than 10 minutes of your time, and will help us to meet our mission of 
establishing guidelines for early diagnosis, family support, and care coordination for the 
management of Autism and co-morbid conditions tailored to the needs of primary care 
physicians.  The workgroup thanks you in advance for your responses.  Feel free to visit the MD 
Commission on Autism website http://dhmh.maryland.gov/autism/index.html to get more 
information regarding our efforts 
 
Here is the survey link and introductory paragraph to include in your email: 
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/5HTL6T5 
  
Theresa Ratcliffe 
Mental Hygiene Administration 
Spring Grove Hospital Center 
55 Wade Avenue - Dix Building 
Catonsville, Maryland 21228 
410-402-8446 
tratcliffe@dhmh.state.md.us 
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